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I support the maintenance of the Native Vegetation Act, and am against any further 
degradation and clearfelling of our forests. 
We must protect our forests and have a responsibility to protect all wildlife through the 
absolute maintenance of habitat. 
Any breach to laws protecting forests from clearfelling should be monitored and those 
responsible should face consequences which are effectively enforced. 


